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Comments: The extention for comments is appreciated as it has afforded me the time to do more research.  I

strongly oppose the proposed Sandwich Range logging for a number of reasons.  The first is that importance of

preserving mature growth forests which is critical for the health of the forests.  President Joe Biden signed

Executive Order 14072 calling for the protection of old-growth and mature forests on federal public lands like the

White Mountain National Forest.  Your proposed plan is outdated.  The alleged buffers of 30 - 60 feet is

laughable and antithetical to a key use of the forest - hiking, skiing, snow-shoeing and walking to name a few.  If

the forest service requires better funding, there are other ways to meet that goal (once congress has it's act

together again...).  Given the enormous opposition to this project, consider tapping into human potential to

support increasing funding of the USFS.  We too are a valuable resource.  The outdated plan also lacks up to

date science on the impact of climate change.  Stay out of our forest for the good of all.


